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I oppose House Bill 3103. It does not have the health of our forests in mind, and will 

negatively impact the health of Oregon wildlife such as salmon. Marking forests for 

timber detracts from their value as sites of carbon storage and as habitats. Please 

reconsider this bill, and shift your attention toward policies which prioritize ecological 

health and conservation efforts. The most sustainable decision to make right now 

would be to leave our forests alone.  


